Mount Kemble Lake Association

3 Trails End
Morristown, NJ
mkltreasurer@gmail.com

New Emergency Notification System

Tuesday, July 12, 2011
Hello, Neighbors,

Last night saw the first use of our new emergency notification system. The system, provided by Call-Em-
All.com, replaces our phone chain. With this new service, we can record a message and with a few clicks
of a computer mouse have it delivered to the entire list of resident phone numbers.

As of now, we are delivering messages to the telephone numbers listed on the published resident phone
list. If you'd prefer emergency messages to go to a different number, please send an email to
mkltreasurer@gmail.com or put a written note in the mailbox at 3 Trails End. You may list as many as
two telephone numbers per household. The numbers can be landline or cell, but they cannot be an
extension number behind a switchboard or pbx.

Last night’s calls went out showing a “caller id” from a 201-xxx-xxxx number. Future messages will show
a caller id of 973-425-4036, which is the phone number at the Clubhouse. Each emergency message will
be prepared by the individual at the Lake who knows the most about that particular event. Questions
about a particular message should be directed to that individual.

If you have questions about the system in general or if you did not receive your emergency call on
Monday night (at about 8:30 PM, from Rick Barrett about the water system shut-down) call Bobbi
Coulter on 201-321-7722 or email to the above address.

Thanks and welcome to the 21* Century!



